
TO:     Mayor and City Council 

FROM:   Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:   Bethel’s Rock Church Event Banner  

MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, July 15, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City has received a request from Bethel’s Rock Church to host their first 
annual outdoor service at the John Burch Park bandshell. The event, titled 
“Church at John Burch,” is scheduled to take place on Sunday, August 17th from 
11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

As part of their outreach and promotion efforts, Bethel’s Rock Church is also 
requesting permission to hang a 4' x 8' banner on the John Burch Park fence 
leading up to the event. The banner would include the event name, date and 
time, and the Bethel’s Rock Church logo. 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval of the temporary placement of a      
4’ x 8’ event banner on the John Burch Park fence. 

 


